
From: Sarah Richards [mailto:sarah@lavenderwind.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 25, 2011 8:11 PM 
To: UTC DL Records Center 
Subject: Public Comment Docket 101661 & Docket 042090 
 
March, 24, 2011  
 
PLEASE DOCKET T-101661 and A-042090 
 
Commissioners  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  
Olympia, Washington 
 
Re: Comments Docket T-101661 and Docket A-042090 Commissioners: 
 
Whenever I need to fly out of SeaTac I use Whidbey Seatac Shuttle, as to many of my friends. They provide a much needed 
service to me and the community.  I do not understand your recent attempt to deny them the ability to recover spiking fuel 
costs via fuel surcharges. As a customer and as a previous president of Central Whidbey Chamber of Commerce I know 
Whidbey Seatac Shuttle is an integral part of our transportation system here on the Island and has provided quality, reliable 
service without a fare increase for the past six years. It allows me to travel to SeaTac without putting an additional car on the 
road for that trip. While I might not like fuel surcharges, they have permitted this company to provide me with a stable fare, 
which is important in these days of falling revenue and unstable costs in general. I urge you to consider the impact of 
policies that don't allow companies to recover the huge increases in costs they face when (as they are doing now) fuel prices 
escalate and avoid over-burdening small companies with regulations that are appropriate only for larger services. 
 
Very sincerely yours, 
 
Sarah Richards 
Lavender Wind Farm 
2530 Darst Rd. 
Coupeville, WA  98239 
 
 
 


